
Vehicular Traffic – Highway #26 

Lowering of Speed Limit from 80km to 50km – July 10, 2020 

As of August 4, 2020, the Mayor and Council received the following responses in 
response to the lowering of the Speed Limit on Highway #26 

Number of Positive Responses received – 15 

Number of Negative Responses received -16 


